
/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,                                                     
Well done and thank you for your support and 

engagement with our 5 a day learning. You are 

doing a great job!   

We are here if you need us. Please keep in 

contact and keep safe!  

Ms W                                                   

Ms Walkers’ Joke Corner 
 Why did the SPS pupil eat their 

home learning? 

Because the teacher said it was a piece of cake. 
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Friday Flyer 

Next Week At A Glance 
Monday 

5 a day 

Tuesday 
5 a day 

Wednesday 
 

5 a day 

Thursday 
 

5 a day 

Friday 
5 a day 
 

 

Please email your jokes or images for our Friday 

Flyer to headteacher@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 

THANKYOU 
Well done to all of our children for 

adapting so well to the new changes in 

place. 
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TRANSPORTER 

TOP 10 TIPS for WORKING AT HOME 

1. HAVE A ROUTINE 

If you can, have a set work space so that you don’t spread 

out around the house. Have a tidy up time or tidy up song 

to signal when it is time to stop. 

2. HAVE A ROUTINE 

We all respond well to a predictable routine. Make a visual 

timetable, stick it on the wall. 

3. KEEP A LOG 

Keep a brief record of what you have achieved. It will be 

more than you think and is a useful way to review and 

praise! 

4. CONTACT WITH FRIENDS & FAMILIES 

Use the phone or work online to keep in contact with 

those you love. Write a letter and post it on your walk. 

5. CONTACT WITH SCHOOL 

We are here by email and will check in by phone. Please 

list any questions and share them. We will try and help. 

6. REASSURE CHILDREN 

Children can sometimes believe they are responsible for 

things beyond their control. Reassure them it’s our job to 

make sure they’re safe. 

7. EXPECT STRESS 

This can be tricky because we all experience stress. Talk 

about it and how you can help yourself. 

8. MISTAKES 

It’s OK to make mistakes. Use the word ‘yet’, if you can’t 

do something, rather than writing it off or giving up. 

9. SCREEN TIME 

Keep a balance and keep online learning, research, 

communication and viewing down to a reasonable 

amount. BE STRICT HERE! 

10. PLAY TIME 

Play in whatever form is essential. From lego to small 

world creation, from drawing to building dens. Make time 

to create and have fun together as well as independently. 

 

 


